St Thomas' C of E Academy Newsletter

- Mattox Road, Wolverhampton WV11 3TG
- **t** Telephone: 01902 558963



Growing, Learning and Shining together with God

Weekly Christian Distinctiveness Focus

First of all, I hope you all had a lovely Christmas and I would like to wish you all best wishes for the New Year.

I have some very good news to share with you at the start of 2023. Reverend Tom will be coming in on Monday afternoons to lead worship with the children in school. This is a lovely step forward for the Christian distinctive character of the school. His presence will really reinforce this aspect of school life.

We are waiting for the new appointment at St Thomas's church and I look forward to meeting and introducing you to the new person when they arrive.



I hope you all have a lovely week, best wishes Mrs Beardsley.



Attendance



Reception: 83.6%

Y1: 98.8% Y2: 90.5%

Y3: 97.4% Y4: 95.2%

Y5: 90.9%

Y6: 95.8%

Well done to Y1 with 98.8% attendance!

Please support the school by sending your child everyday they are well enough to attend. Thank you to parents who do not request holidays in term time; these cannot be authorised.

Next week and for the rest of the year the Head Boy, Head Girl and two Deputies will be taking over the role of writing the weekly news letter. They are really excited about doing this and hope to bring you news, updates anad information.